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Reimbursement Changes for Dental Providers, Effective October 1, 2023 

Effective October 1, 2023, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will enforce the 
previously published Reimbursement Policy General Coding-001, titled Modifier Reference Guide on all 
medical dental claims received.  
 
Claim edits and standard reductions may not have been applied to medical dental claims when certain modifiers 
were submitted. This change is being made to process claims consistently based on published Reimbursement 
Policies and to align with the processing of medical claims. 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


